
 

 

Year Three! 

Reading at Home 

Chilldren are expected to read a minimum of 3 times each week at 

home. 

Please ensure that your child reads 3 times each week. Thank you in 

British Science Week  

To celebrate British Science Week, we spent some time thinking about 
how science and the skills we learn can help us in so many careers 

when we are older.  

We also got to try out a cool experiment making 
our own invisble ink! This had varying success 

levels but we also learnt that this is part of being 
a scientist! 

Dereham Delivers! 

This half term we have been thinking about all the great things 

that Dereham has to offer us. We took a lovely walk around 

town and thought about all the different ways the land is used. 

We have also created our own sketch maps, following a route 

from school to St. Nicholas Church. 


